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   Please email schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk if you require support in accessing this newsletter in an alternative format. 

Dear Families and Friends 

We made it to the Summer without any further bubbles bursting and lots to be thankful for.  

You have been amazing. You have coped with the sudden lockdowns and the adaptations to remote learning, 

as well as the changes to the curriculum to manage this. The school has seen some tremendous results and 

successes and we certainly couldn’t have done it without you. Thank you so much.  

We now say goodbye to our year 4, who have shown the most amount of resilience and adaptability. We are 

so very proud of them going through this journey in what we hope will be an ‘exceptional’ year in history. We 

know they will continue to make us proud, and we say as always, that they will be  

Forever Shefford Lower School Children.  

We also say goodbye to some staff leavers, Mr Johnson, Miss Dunn, Mrs Fuller and Mrs Kelly. We wish them 

the very best for their next steps.  

We welcome on board new staff in Ms Marks, Miss Doran, Mrs Gibbings, Mrs Mead, Miss Noble, Mrs Lawson 

and Mrs Brady. We know you will give them a huge big welcome as you come to know them.  

As the holidays draw in, we wish all our families a safe break. Please do check out the ’ThinkUKnow’ site for 

parents if your children like to game. There is a wealth of information and resources. It is called THINK you 

know, precisely because the IT changes so rapidly and there is so much that we don’t know, but our children 

become exposed to. We recommend time with IT for children moving into the future, but always with safety in 

mind.  

As we begin next year, our staff taking lateral flow tests will be doing so 3 days ahead of returning. We so hope 

that we can begin the year without incident. There will be no staggered starts to the school days, and normal 

times will resume. Parking is for staff only, and the yellow line restrictions remain in force.  

Today we held a ‘mega-bration’ assembly and gave out our trophies. Our overall house winners from Fire were 

incredibly pleased with the result. We also had values  champion trophies, sports endeavour, sports 

achievement and overall sports house winners. It is so good to be able to sum up success with our school 

motto, Believe~Achieve~Succeed.  We tell our children if they live the values and our motto they will be the 

best Lion Learners like our school badge shows. 

Teaching and office staff are in the building the week before for training, so please do not hesitate to contact 

us if you need to. We so look forward to seeing you all after a fantastic break.   

Happy Summer Folks.  

From 

Mrs Finch 

mailto:schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk


Values  

The values from 28th of June are Happiness & Hope  

“It’s the moments that I just stopped to be that I have been the happiest.” Sir Richard Branson 

Looking forward to the future.  Understanding optimism and looking for the best as we move forward.              

Reflecting on how to keep ourselves and other happy. 

Amazon Wish List  

Just a reminder about our Wish List on Amazon! It contains carefully selected books 

and resources which we know will greatly benefit your children with their learning 

this year. If you wish to purchase a book for our school, please use the link below to 

find the full list: 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2ZZUJD59NIDQ7/

ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist# 

This list is updated by staff throughout the year and can be accessed by anyone. We’ve made it really easy to do-

nate a book to the school: 

You can choose to get the books delivered directly to the school office or if you wish you can add it to your per-

sonal shopping and simply bring it in.  

Thank you so much for your help with this matter. Your donations will be gratefully received and the children will 

benefit massively.  

 

House  Attendance W/E 16.07.21 

Well done to last week’s house winners.  

 

 

 

House  

Points 

Fire—1962 

Earth—1264 

Air—1179 

Water—1009 

House  

Attendance 

& Punctuality 

Fire—96.14 

Water—96.09 

Earth—93.21 

Air—89.18 

Overall House Award 

2020-2021 

Fire House 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2ZZUJD59NIDQ7/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist#C:/Users/dkeech/Documents/brightsign-dumps
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2ZZUJD59NIDQ7/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist#C:/Users/dkeech/Documents/brightsign-dumps


Shefford Sporting Successes 

We celebrate children’s sporting successes from home as well as those in 

school. Please send us photos of your child’s certificates and/or medals 

which will be displayed on our PE celebration board and celebrated in   

assembly.  

Well done to these children who have shared their sporting success with us this week 

Air House 

Daisy—Swimming 

Fire House 

Stevie—Football 

George—Swimming 

Earth House 

Daniel—Swimming 

Evie—Twirling 

Water House 

Theo—Football 

Year 4 Sporting Awards 

 

 
Endeavour In Sport 

Eleanor B 

Best All Round Athletes 

Elliott A and Renae I 

A huge well done to everyone for their efforts in PE and keeping active both inside and outside of school this year, even when 
you were stuck at home! Well done to everyone who has brought in sports achievements since you were able to     return to 
your clubs. We have had so many certificates, medals and awards in the past few weeks. We hope you have an amazing sum-

mer and keep active as much as possible.  
Miss Leary and Mr Tilbury.  



Phone Calls Home 

Teachers will be making phone calls home every week to let parents and carers know how well their 

child has been working and for showing school values! Keep up the good work Shefford Lower!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

 

 

Reception 

Peach — Hattie & Jasmin  

Pear— Louis G 

Plum— Dylan 

Year 1  

Chestnut— Aaron 

Holly—  Poppy S 

Sycamore— Fabrizio & Mathew 

Year 2  

Maple— Benedict  

Oak—Rosie  

Willow— Denis 

Year 3  

Cedar— Demmy 

Elm— Maisie 

Hawthorn— Irina  

Year 4 

Ash— Daniel  & Evelyn  

Beech— Mikey 

Hazel— Fizaan                  



Finer Diners 

Congratulations to the children below who have been recognised as a Finer Diner this week for displaying 

good manners and values at lunchtime: 

Year 2 

Louie, Ethan, Jake, Albie, Cassian, 

Freddy, Caiden and Ella 

 

Year 4 

Fizaan and Nevaeh 





Community News 

Please note, the following events/activities are run independently of 

Shefford Lower. 







The Health HUB is a single contact number and email address for our 0-19 school nursing and health visiting teams 

across Bedfordshire and Luton 

 

Since the launch on 1 June 2021 we are averaging around 250 calls per day, and 200 emails per day.  Our call 

centre is manned by four call handlers everyday who take your calls, with our busiest time of the day between 9am 

and 11am for the phone line.  

 

If you have any suggestions or feedback about that Health HUB that you would like to share with us – please email 

us:  ccs.childrenscommunityhealthhub@nhs.net  
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Children’s Centre News 

Please find information and an up to 

date timetable for drop in sessions for     

families with children aged 0—12 years 



Going primary 
FAQ—How will the change happen? 

We will move from a three form entry school into a two form entry 

school. For a while we have more classes, and so there will be           

temporary space provided by Central Bedfordshire Council. 

Year  Number of classes in each school year group 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year  3 Year 4  Year 5 Year 6 

Total  

Classes 

Cherry  

Nursery 

Sept    2022 
3 3 3 3 3   15 unchanged 

2023 2 3 3 3 3 3  17 unchanged 

2024 2 2 3 3 3 3 3 19 unchanged 

2025 2 2 2 3 3 3 3 18 unchanged 

2026 
2 2 2 2 3 3 3 17 unchanged 

2027 2 2 2 2 2 3 3 16 unchanged 

2028 
2 2 2 2 2 2 3 15 unchanged 

2029 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 14 unchanged 

Children will stay with us once they join us, and the change to a 

two form entry will be gradual. For a while we will have extra  

classes, which the council describe as ‘bulge years’. Funding is 

provided to buy resources and furniture. 



Governor’s News 

Dear Families and Friends, 

 

As the year draws to a close, I wold like to say a big thank you to the Shefford Lower School community.  It 

has been another challenging year where the children have had to be resilient and adapted to change.  This 

could not have been achieved without the positive relationships and dedicated staff, families, and             

community around them. 

 

I wish you all a safe and restful summer. 

 

Kind Regards 

Jo Elliott 

Chair of Governors 

Shefford Lower School 
Diary Dates  

(further dates will be added and these will be in bold italics) 

End of Summer Term 2021 

26th—30th July Summer Holiday Club—Pre booked 

Autumn Term 2021 

1st—3rd September Inset Days 

6th September Years 1 to 4 Children return to school 

10th September Reception Children return to school 

13th September Cherry Children return to school 


